LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Operations Department Memorandum
TO: Phillip Francis, Director of Operations

FROM: Harrb[g.{au, Administrator of Facilities and Operations

DATE: May 21, 2019

SUBJECT: Recommendation Letter to Award Randolph Restroom
Heating Package to Douglas Mechanical

I am recommending and seeking approval to award the Randolph Restroom
Heating Package to Douglas Mechanical for a cost of $75,288.00. This project
will be funded with the Sinking Fund. The other vendors that participated in this
bid are listed below.

Douglas Mechanical Livonia, MI $ 75,288.00
A/C Building Systems, Inc. Wixon, MI $148,000.00

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

ce: K. Oaks



